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 Senator Boyce asked:  
 
Can you provide the [Implementation Progress Updates] for each GP Super Clinic? 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department receives Implementation Progress Sheets from each operational GP Super 
Clinic.  
 
Information from these Sheets is available on the Department’s GP Super Clinic website at: 
 
http://www.health.gov.au/internet/main/publishing.nsf/Content/pacd-gpsuperclinics 
 
Information is available for those GP Super Clinics that have been operational for a minimum 
of four months. The four month timeframe allows for a period of settling in by the Clinic. 
 
Some information provided in the Implementation Progress Sheets is treated as commercial-
in-confidence by the Department and is therefore not included in the information provided. 
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